Sent: 13 March 2016 12:

To: Freeman, Sarah
Subject: 8 Prince Albert Road 2016/0930/L: ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory
Committee

Dear Sarah, Here is our advice. Please email me if you wish
to discuss. Best wishes, Richard.

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee
[2A Manley Street, London NW1 8L T

3 March 2016
8 Prince Albert Road 2016/0930/L

No objection in principle. However, we request that the proposal to remove the
double doors in the partition between the front and rear reception rooms at first
floor level, which is an original feature of houses of this type, be amended to
enlarge the width of the opening by using double paired folding doors with
parliament hinges. This would enlarge the width of the opening but retain the
significance of the opening with doors which reflected the varying use of the
rooms, for both private, and larger social use.

Richard Simpson FSA
Chair



